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AGENDA MEMO 

5/16/2017 Agenda 
 
 

 

TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Council  

 

FROM:  Jacob Speer, Director of Public Works 
  

SUBJECT: Consider approval of a proposal from Kimley-Horn for Engineering 
Services associated with the renovation and repairs of the Northwest 
Highway Elevated Water Storage Tank 

 

 

BACKGROUND:  
 
The Northwest Highway Elevated Water Storage Tank was built in 1996 and has been in 
service since 1997.  Annual inspections have not identified major corrosion or locations 
of structural failure below the water line, but the coating system is no longer providing 
sufficient protection and is degrading.  Additionally the cathodic protection system no 
longer functions and needs to be replaced and the most recent inspection found failures 
in the tank above the water line which require repair or replacement.   
 
The attached proposal from Kimley-Horn in the amount of $189,900 provides for 
engineering design, assistance with project bidding, and project construction 
administration and inspection. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Staff recommends approval of the proposal by Kimley-Horn for Engineering Services 
associated with the renovation and repairs of the Northwest Highway Elevated Water 
Storage Tank in the amount of $189,900. 


